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2nd February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
This half term we have been thinking about two of our values ‘Communication’ 
and `Collaboration’. We have been thinking about different ways we can 
communicate and during our assemblies, we having been thinking about the 

power of words to achieve change. We have also been celebrating the many different 
languages within our school. 
 
Last week, the children took part in the RSPB ‘Big Garden Birdwatch’.  
We discovered many different variety of birds in our school grounds and I know 
that many families then took part in this at home over the weekend.  
 
 

Well done to the children in Year 5 and Year 6 who represented the school in a Poetry 
Slam. They worked hard to learn and perform four different poems and represented the 
school admirably. They coped well with the pressure of being the last to perform and both 
year groups won!  
 

 
Parents Evening  
 
This will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday next week. To book an appointment for your 
child/children, please use your My Child at School App.  If you have not yet downloaded the App, 
this is available on your App Store on your smart phone or tablet and then contact the school 
office for the login details.  Feel free to stop by the studio on the way in or out for some 
refreshments. The Blossom Hub will also be open for any uniform you may need.   
 
Maths Day  
 
Children across the school have had fun today investigating different aspects of 
Maths. They have used different picture books as an inspiration and have explored 
number patterns; properties of shape and developed their understanding of 
mathematical vocabulary. 
 
Staffing  

 
Mrs Wileman leaves us today to move onto new challenges. We would like to wish 
her the very best and thank her for hard work supporting our younger children.   
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Diary dates 
 
 
 
6th February   - Parents Evening 
7th February   - Parents Evening 
12th to 16th February - Half Term – school closed 
19th February                      -         School re-opens to all pupils 
7th March   - World Book Day 
25th March to 5th April - Easter Holidays 
8th April                               -          School re-opens to all pupils for the Summer Term 
 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs G. Franklin 
Headteacher 


